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Peterborough, NH  03458 

 

Minutes 

 

In accordance with RSA 198:20-b, a public hearing will be held by the Contoocook Valley School 
Board for the purpose of accepting and appropriating the Primex Premium Holiday funds for 
the 2022-23 fiscal year. 

Janine Lesser called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00 p.m. and read the above information 
about the purpose of this hearing. 

Lori Schmidt, Business Administrator, reported that the amount is $27,545.50.  ConVal is 
receiving a return on each of our policies; Workman's Compensation, Property & Liability, and 
Unemployment Compensation.  This is unanticipated. 

Greg Kriebel moved to accept and appropriate the amount of $27,545.50.  Jim Fredrickson 
seconded.  Unanimous.   

Janine Lesser called the Public Hearing to a close at 7:04 p.m. after hearing there was no 
further input. 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Brenda Marschok 

 


